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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
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Good afternoon,

I would like to formally request the Burnaby Board of Trade appear as a delegation at the Financial
Management Committee meeting on October 22.
 
The delegation will be presenting on economic development activities in relation to the City’s annual
grant to the Burnaby Board of Trade.

The delegation will be:
 
Paul Holden
President & CEO, Burnaby Board of Trade

Andrew Scott
Chair, Burnaby Board of Trade
 
Take care,

Cory Redekop
Director, Policy and Stakeholder Relations
Burnaby Board of Trade
cory@bbot.ca
604-412-0100 
#201 – 4555 Kingsway
Burnaby, BC   V5H 4T8
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